

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School

<u>Westway, Peterlee, Co. Durham SR8 1DE</u> <u>Tel. 0191 5862264: Fax. 0191 5182537</u>

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs. M. Graham

office@ourladyrosary.org.uk www.ourladyrosary.org.uk

Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education Trust

28th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Friday 1st December is a Non-Uniform day, we are asking for donations of chocolates, bottles, smellies or prizes for our raffle for the Christmas Fayre.

As you will agree last year was a huge success and the children really enjoyed themselves, we are hoping to make this year's just as enjoyable. There will be stalls of items that the children have made in class, refreshments for sale, games, raffles and Santa's Grotto!

We appreciate any donations made to help support the school and our pupils.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

C.E. Sutherland

Mrs Sutherland

Head of School